



12 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Early School Closure on Wednesday, 20 December 2023

I am writing to inform you that, as always, the Open Academy will be closing for the Christmas break at 12:30pm on Wednesday, 20 December 2023. Students who are entitled to a free school meal will be able to collect a packed lunch at break time that day.

Wednesday 20 December will also be a full Non-Uniform day with £1 voluntary contribution in support of the Year 11 Prom.

The new term will start on Thursday, 4 January 2024.

Contacting the academy:

Email <u>office@open-academy.org.uk</u>
Website <u>www.open-academy.org.uk</u>

Facebook @OAopenacademy Twitter #OAOpenAcademy

Please look out for the last newsletter of the year on Friday.

That just leaves me to say thank you for all your support throughout this term and to wish you all a peaceful Christmas.

Kind regards

Mr J Ford Principal

OPEN Academy

Principal: Jon Ford BSc (Hons), FCCT

Salhouse Road Norwich NR7 9DL



E office@open-academy.org.uk





The Open Way to Learning Excellence





